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October 15, 1954

Mr, William H, Aikman
1700 West Kentucky
Midland, Texas

RE: NON-STANDARD GAS UNIT
LEA COUNTY, NEW MFXICO

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of September 17, 1954, in
which you requested our approval of your proposed non-standard
gas unit embracing the S/2 NE/4 and NE/4 NE/4 of Section 2,
Township 25 South, Range 37 Fast, Lea County, New Mexico, this
is to advise that you herewith have our consent to propose such
unit to the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission for approval,

Yours very truly,
PACIFIC WESTERN OIL CORPORATION
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F,“W. Leonard
Manager, Land Department
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